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I know you will find this amazing but our 
Kindergarten students are expected to be graduated 
from college in the year 2030.  So I was pondering 
about the kinds of skills they will need along the way 
to make them ready and equipped to successfully enter 
that world. Will the internet be as obsolete as our vinyl 
records by then?  How will communication change in 
their world? I thought it was time for me to drop in 
and see how they were doing and was I pleased!!! 

This month all Kindergarten classes have engaged in 
activities that integrate the concept of citizenship and 
peace with learning about the life of Dr. Martin Luther 

King Jr. 

They have all read the  "Peace 
Book" by Todd Parr to 
illustrate examples of being at 
peace and during class discussions, Dr. King was highlighted as a 
person who promoted peace. Each class worked on a project to 
express their idea of peace.  
 
 

The students in Ms. Gagliano’s class worked on a mural that depicted children around the 
earth forming a peace sign. Watching these children work together I am assured that the 
future will be in capable hands.   

We have come a long way in 50 years.  Have a great Martin Luther King Jr. day off.    

          
 


